
      
May 27, 2019 

To whom it may concern, 
Company: Tamagawa Holdings, Co., Ltd. 

Representative: President, Toru Masuzawa 
(JASDAQ Code: 6838) 

Contact: Management Planning Division, Junya Tokumoto 
Tel: 03-6435-6933 

 
 

Notice on Effort for Large Wind Power Plant Business 
 
 
Please be noted that GP Energy D, limited liability company, which is our subsidiary is proceeding with 

construction of the plants in the aim of early interconnection in the southern area of Hokkaido with good 

wind condition and expectance of high performance in cooperation with Aura-Green Energy, Co., Ltd. as 

announced in the “Notice on Commencement of Operation of Small Wind Power Generation Business by 

SPC Scheme” as of March 11, 2019. 

Please be informed that we will also jointly work on the large wind power plant business. 

 

1. Overview 

Place for installation Nemuro City, Hokkaido 

Requirement for interconnection 1.984MW 

F IT  p r i ce (scheduled) 19 yen 

Annual generation volume (forecast) Approx. 7,500,000kWh/year 

Annual power selling amount (forecast) Approx. 140 mil. yen 

Scheduled interconnection Around September 2022 

 

Our group will make effort for structuring of the business system which can respond to reduction of CO2, 

effort for the measures against global warming and social transformation. 

Details of the Business will be sequentially reported. 


